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 March 18, 2025 
 

Invitation For Bid 
GSA-012-25 

Handheld X-Ray Backscatter 
 
Questions and Concerns received from The Americana Suppliers on February 12, 2025. 

1. What is the Government estimate for this Project? 
Response: That information is confidential and will not be released. 
 

2. What thickness of metal do you want the scanner to penetrate? 
Response: 6 mm to 12 mm. Refer to Amendment #2. 
 

3. If the training can be done in less than 3 days (as per the manufacturer) would this be a possibility? 
Response: Yes. Refer to Amendment #2. 

Questions and Concerns received from JMI- Edison on February 13, 2025. 
1. We are currently consulting with our vendor sources and anticipate the possibility of additional questions arising. 

Therefore, we respectfully request an extension of the deadline for submission of questions from February 17, 2025 to 
March 3, 2025. 
Response: Refer to Amendment #1 and Amendment #2. 
 

2. To allow sufficient time for our sources to respond with the necessary details, we also request an extension of the bid 
submission deadline from February 28, 2025 to March 14, 2025. 
Response: Refer to Amendment #1 and Amendment #2. 

 
Questions and Concerns received from The Americana Suppliers on February 14, 2025. 

1. Can the government buy direct from the Manufacturer of the product of the xray machine? 
Response: Yes.  
 

2. I just got off the phone with the manufacturer and they said that they will bid directly. IS THIS POSSIBLE? 
Response: Yes. 
 

Questions and Concerns received from G4S Security Systems (Guam), Inc. on February 17, 2025. 
1. G4S would like to request to extend the bid due date from February 28, 2025 to March 14, 2025 so we can source and 

submit a competitive bid packet. 
Response: Refer to Amendment #1 and Amendment #2. 

Please Note: Follow up/Clarification to the Questions and Concerns responses dated 03/18/2025 must be submitted to the 
General Services Agency via email to gsaprocurement@gsadoa.guam.gov no later than 5pm, Thursday, March 20, 2025. 
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